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Hello everyone! 
 
I am Magreth Sadock Gervas, from Kigoma Region, Kasulu District in Tanzania. Since last 
October, I have started my studies in pharmaceutical sciences in Kigoma town. I am forever 
grateful to the support from iStepUp which has enabled me to pursue my dreams of 
becoming a pharmacist.  
 
My own family does not have the financial means to support me to do this, so I am really 
happy that through you I can still study! After finishing secondary school, I had a lot of stress 
thinking about my future, not knowing what’s going to happen. But I thank God that I am now 
enrolled at this college.  
 
I am also happy to report that I have passed all the exams for the first semester; the two 
exams from the college and one external final exam. At the beginning of this May I started 
on the second semester and so far things are going well.  
I am confident that by hard work and dedication I will make it through my studies.  
 
What I need from you is to please continue my sponsorship, so that I can get more 
knowledge and experiences while I am studying, and in the end be able to reach my goals. 
 
Below you will find two pictures of myself in school uniform and one picture with my 
classmate.  
 
Thank you so much for everything!  
 
 
 
Magreth Sadock  
First year Pharmaceutical Studies student  
 
 
 







 


